
 
 
From: Kyle Gieni [ ]  
Sent: February-05-19 1:21 PM 
To: Mayor 
Subject: BC Wheelchair Floorball Association Tournament Sponsorship 
 
Dear Mayor of Burnaby,  
 
This year, BC Wheelchair Floorball Association will be hosting it's second annual tournament, 
which will be held June 1-2, 2019 at the BCIT Burnaby campus.  
 
BCWFA would like to invite the City of Burnaby to play a role in assisting with running the 
tournament in the form of sponsorship.  
 
Sponsorship packages are as follows: 
 
Bronze - $250. Cover the cost of insurance. You will receive banner space in the lobby and 
gymnasium for advertising purposes.  
 
Silver - $500. Cover the cost of lunch for Saturday or Sunday. You will receive banner space in 
the gymnasium and table space if you wanted to set up a booth in the lobby. Signs reading 
"Today's lunch provided by the City of Burnaby".  
 
Gold - $1000. Cover the cost of lunch for both Saturday and Sunday. You will receive banner 
space in the gymnasium and table space to set up a booth in the lobby. Signs reading "Today's 
lunch provided by the City of Burnaby". Banner to place on the boards in the field of play.    
 
Diamond - $2000 Cover the cost of the gym rental. You will receive banner space in the 
gymnasium and table space in the lobby. Banner to place on the boards of play. Name on the 
championship trophy saying "Sponsored by the City of Burnaby".  
 
Let me know if any of these packages would work for you, or we can talk about this in more 
detail if you wanted to change anything about any one of the sponsorship packages. 
 
I look forward to hearing back from you. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Kyle Gieni 
President BC Wheelchair Floorball Association 
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